
Events
March 17: Kindergarten 
Round-up Event 8:30-10:30

March 17: Teacher Professional 
Learning Day - No School for 
Students

March 18-21: WriteScore

March 20th: Principal’s Coffee 
Talk @ 7:45

March 24-28: MAP Growth 
Reading and Math K-5

March 28th: SPARK After Dark 
@ Trolley Barn 7 PM

March 31- April 2: MAP 
Reading Fluency K-3

April 3: SPARK Career Day

Week of March 17th

Announcements:
 
📑25 - 26 Parent Placement Input Form: Share considerations for your child(ren) in 
regards to their class placement for the 25 - 26 school year. CLICK HERE to complete the 
form.  Please complete by Friday, March 28th. 

🎒Pre-K & Kinder Camp: Is your little one starting Pre-K or Kindergarten this fall? Help 
them feel confident and ready with our Kinder Camp at Springdale Park Elementary! 
CLICK HERE to register. 

📢Midtown Safe Storage Pledge:  Join families across the Midtown cluster in signing the 
Firearm Safety Storage Pledge found here.  

🏫Kindergarten Registration: The window to register your 
child(ren) for Kindergarten for the 2025-26 school year is from 
March 10 - 12 .  Please complete registration online during 
this window.  CLICK HERE to learn more. 

🎒SPARK Kindergarten Round-Up Event: We invite all of our 
rising Kindergarten students and caregivers to join us on 
March 17 at 8:30am.  During this event, families will have the 
opportunity to see Kindergarten classrooms, meet the 
Kindergarten teachers and attend an information session led 
by Dr. Toney, our school principal. CLICK HERE to RSVP.

🐉SPARK After Dark: Our annual celebration and fundraising 
auction, will be March 28th at the Trolley Barn! CLICK HERE to 
volunteer. CLICK HERE to donate an item. 

🍦Popsicles on the Playground: Help us make sure every SPARK 
kiddo gets a sweet treat while supporting our 5th Grade 
Fundraiser! CLICK HERE to sign up. CLICK HERE to pay.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyiLc7ibsD2919M7c8GUCuoZn5KfR4nXhKkniZj8Szg7tvZQ/viewform
https://fs7.formsite.com/E9wioB/dtafbkcfpa/index?fbclid=IwY2xjawI2emhleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHbluh4oRTOwgZ8GDb1i1zSE04aFZE3stWhiGAd9MOvAqyDX5DECZg0WXAQ_aem_tvhoay9Aq-6iTYq01U3tfQ
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdctJupTCrhpjJftiNjamCxOt53QdBrIBkDiBdsGFmgP0Y1rw/viewform
https://sites.google.com/apsk12.org/osar/enrollment-registration/kindergarten-enrollment
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScg9TvLUF47hnR_jsx_sP-UAZqP0sTW00dw7xOGMiG5Qq4Wmg/viewform
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044EAFAB22A6F85-54497239-spark#/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe5zUwkkiZcZoMtcwecf_38vlUVxoB_8JTQ0AFOsFJiR5dmFg/viewform
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0B45AAA62BA7FB6-55548393-5thgrade?fbclid=IwY2xjawI33CRleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHSfw1qAf56PP0qjLfGbMv0OddelbAyFU6IX7mWXBcRd0jWWIeK4N1bwFSA_aem_rWcm7Fr74YIkgH1m_zbsXQ#/
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/yrXgp2OgVfiN_fwfk41ozw?fbclid=IwY2xjawI33ChleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHRQLpPTyzAdbZkEQQFdOBrkSYPllirmi0mHQ1ZH9Ry8ziw0F0fnQKW344w_aem_cBgIQQpyHWqMmOOq5WOWlw


Principal’s Corner

With Love, 
Dr. Jennifer Toney

Dear SPARK Families,  

We can’t believe how quickly the year is flying by! Thank you for an amazing seven months 
of learning, growth, and collaboration. Our students have accomplished so much already, 
and we are so proud of their hard work.  

With the time change and beautiful spring weather, we know it can be challenging to stay 
focused, but we encourage you to remind your children to stay engaged and finish the 
year strong. Over the next few weeks, we have several opportunities for students to 
showcase their learning, including WriteScore, MAP Growth (Reading and Math), and MAP 
Reading Fluency assessments.  

After Spring Break, we’ll be in the home stretch, leading up to end-of-year state testing. 
Please continue to support your child by maintaining a consistent schedule and school 
routines. They have learned so much, and we know they will give their best effort as 
always!  

Lastly, a quick reminder that our Student Placement Parent Input Form will close on March 
28. We would love for you to share your input!  Every year, we ask parents and guardians 
for input on class placement for their Dragons!  Please share considerations for your 
child(ren) in regards to their class placement for the 25 - 26 school year. Please do not ask 
for specific teachers, but share information about learning characteristics that will help us 
place your chil(ren) in the perfect class(es) for next year! 

As always, thank you for your partnership and support. Let’s finish this year strong!  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyiLc7ibsD2919M7c8GUCuoZn5KfR4nXhKkniZj8Szg7tvZQ/viewform

